
 

LIMERICK CITY AND COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

 

MEETING OF THE MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF CAPPAMORE-

KILMALLOCK TO BE HELD ON THURSDAY, 18TH JANUARY, 2018. 
 
 
 

 

Question submitted by Councillor W. O’Donnell 

 

I will ask at the next Meeting for an update on investigations into the parking issues which 

exist at Sycamore Drive, Bruff. 

 

  

REPLY: 

 

An initial design has been prepared to address the parking issue at Sycamore 

Drive, Bruff. This design will provide an additional 15 car parking spaces. 

However, there will be a significant reduction to the size of the public 

green space.  A public consultation meeting will be necessary to ensure the 

design meets the approval of the Sycamore Drive residents. Once agreement 

is reached on the proposed design, funding will be sought. 

  

  
John Moloney, 
 A/Senior Executive Engineer  
South Operational Division  
Kilmallock District Office. 
 
16th January, 2018. 
 


